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20/03/2021  12:37:112021/0958/T OBJ Yu-Fai Suen I am the owner of the property that the tree is on and I would like to request further details and make some 

comments:

- please could the service providers provide more description as to the extent of the "prune back crown" - 

perhaps provide drawings or markings on the photograph ?

- I have major concerns that by pruning one side of the tree will affect the growth, balance and well-being of 

the tree and need reassurances that this will not be the case.

- i recently spoke with my own tree specialists and they did not recommend that the tree needed substantive 

or any pruning so I am concerned about this procedure being proposed 

- my neighbour kindly informed me she wished to "trim" back the overhanging branches over her property 

which was a reasonable request but a full prune of the crowns I think is unnecessary and as mentioned could 

damage the structure and health of the tree

- I would like the planning committee to respond to my comments and assure me that they will consider my 

request to restrict/reduce the application to 'trimming of overhanging branches" to avoid damage to a 

otherwise healthy tree on a road which has recently already lost some beautiful tress to disease and damage.
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